From: Richard Goodson 
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 5:58 AM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Josh Dennis
Subject: Re: Confidential - RE: Communication Unit Leader Training Ethics Declaration

Sir:
 
I have returned from my trip to Urbana, Illinois for Communication Unit Leader Training at the ILEAS Training Center, February 12th-14th (travel dates Feb 11th-14th).   The primary purpose of this trip was to gain certification as a All-Hazard Communication Unit Leader.  I attended this exercise in my official capacity. The All Hazards-Specific Communications Unit Leader Course (E969) is sponsored by the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) and covers expenses related to training.  2FM supplied a FlexFleet vehicle for travel.  I did not accept any gifts on this trip nor did I golf.  

I abided by all city Ordinances.  
 
Please let us know any additional information you may need regarding this matter.  Thank you.


Richard Goodson
Chicago Fire Department
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